
A message from BROAD STREET ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 
  

Hello	Broad	Street	families.	For	your	child's	folder	this	week,	we	have	the	
following	information: 

• Attached	you	will	find	a	flyer	for	Gibbstown	Day	Car	Show	and	Festival.	
This	event	is	not	sponsored	by	the	Greenwich	Township	School	District. 

• Attached	you	will	find	a	flyer	for	Gibbstown	Basketball	Registration.	This	is	
a	town	league.	More	information	can	be	found	at	the	following	
link	https://forms.gle/ofYowFuLQ7Yh7szn9 

• Broad	Street	School's	Scholastic	Book	Fair	will	be	held	on	September	
26th-30th.	Attached	you	will	find	the	book	fair	schedule. 

• Attached	you	will	find	a	flyer	for	our	Week	of	Respect	Spirit	Days.	This	will	
be	held	on	October	3rd-7th.	We	hope	everyone	can	participate! 

• Just	a	reminder	to	please	sign	up	for	breakfast	and	lunch.	Orders	can	be	
made	daily,	weekly	or	monthly. 

We	hope	everyone	has	a	great	weekend! 
 
 


